The Anglican Church Diocese of Grafton



5th February 2008

Dear Mr.Gr	eg Ezzy	Bishop	Keith	Slater
------------	---------	--------	-------	--------

give authorization to Richard Campion of REDACTED to help me handle any correspondence to or from the Anglican Church Diocese of Grafton if need be.

The letter of my abuse when I lived in the North Coast Childrens Home, dated May 20, 2007, still stands today and I wish to be compensated for the abuse as soon as possible.

I have waited eight months for you to answer my letter of complaint and I am deeply hurt that you have not acknowledged me. Please act in the appropriate manner.

CD				
5.	2.	00		

